
Sermon Notes 

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

Giving Update 

Budget to date: $98, 076 

Income to date: $65, 387 

Needed: $32, 689 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader: Kendra Fehr 

Speaker: Kellin Friesen 

Song Leader: Tyson Fehr 

 

Date: March 24, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 

 
Youth for Christ (Kendra Fehr) 

YFC’s Miss Mondays will be hosting a tie dye night 

on March 25th, 7:00 - 9:00 pm. All girls ages 12 - 

20 are welcome to come! Please sign up ASAP, 

letting us know your choice of either a t-shirt ($10) 

or a crew-neck ($20) along with your size. It’s 

gonna be a ton of fun, hope to see you there! 

 

MCI Encounter Day! 

After the success of our Youth Orbit conference in 

January, we are pleased to offer a single-day 

event, Encounter, on April 6th from 1-8:00 pm at 

Mennonite Collegiate Institute! This youth 

conference is for gr. 7-12 students. There will be 

powerful speakers and worship, games, great food 

and the best people. All the goodness of Youth 

Orbit condensed into a single day! Cost is $35 per 

person ($30/person for groups of 6 or more!). For 

more information or to register, visit 

mciblues.net/youth-orbit/. 

 
 

 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
March 29  - Good Friday & Communion -10:30am 

March 31  - Gerry Giesbrecht/Easter Sunday  

April 7       - James Shiels 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 
Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens, Zelma Fehr 

Sue Peters, Henry Froese, Bev Kehler  

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen, 

Joshua Dyck (CCBR) Murray & Carol Honsberger, 

Eagles Wings Children’s Village, Pembina Valley 

Youth Hockey League Ministry (Riley Martens) 

mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com
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Prayer for the Week 

Loving God, may we prepare our hearts for 
remembrance of the week leading up to your death 

and resurrection. May we honor and glorify you 
through our words and actions, both in public and 

also in private. Amen. 

Church Announcements 

-We invite you to come join us for our Good Friday 

worship & communion service, this Friday, 

March 29th at 10:30am. 

-This spring break week we want to remember the 

SOAR Heartland outreach ministry in Winnipeg 

and those in our midst who are involved with it. 

Please pray for our students and leaders; Cynthia 

Sawatzky, Presley Schroeder, Cyrus Falk, Aliza 

Schroeder, Gerry & Cassie with Judah, Taryn, and 

Graham.  

Prayer 

-Let us continue to uphold Zelma Fehr and Henry 

Froese (hospital) in our prayers.  

-We pray for Bev Kehler who has surgery 

scheduled for April 4th.  

         --------------------------------------------------- 

 –The Spring Congregational meeting will take 

place on April 7th, following a lunch.  

 

From the library 

Congratulations to our "I Love to Read” month 

winners; Thea Voth, Sawyer Fehr and Walker Fehr! 

Come claim your prizes in the library.  

For others who submitted a reading log, we have a 

small participation prize for you as well: 

Tori, Graham, Deacon, Finnley, Shiloh, Taryn, 

Tanner, Judah, Colt, Tenley, and Dominic.  

Well done everyone! 

         ------------------------------------------------- 

 –The Spring Congregational meeting will take 

 
March 24, 2024 

Palm Sunday 
 

Welcome 

Sunday School Processional & Singing 

Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Luke 19:28-44 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Message- “Jesus Triumphal entry” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

 

Youth Calendar 
 

March 27 – No youth – Spring break 

 

 

 

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-John & Esther Falk – 362-1597, 362-2864, 

 (H) 327-5358 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448  

We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would like 

a visit, or have anything specific we can help with.  

 

Verse for the Week 
 

"Blessed is he who comes in the name of the Lord! 
We bless you from the house of the Lord. The Lord is 

God, and he has made his light to shine upon us. 
Bind the festal sacrifice with cords, up to the horns of 

the altar!" Psalm 118:26-27 

 

CCBR is launching their first annual Winnipeg 

Summer Internship program, a two-month paid 

position in full-time pro-life outreach. The position 

runs July-August, and consists in effective outreach 

giving the opportunity to witness hearts and minds 

change on the issue of abortion, regular training to 

deepen one’s knowledge on how to communicate 

difficult truths in a compassionate and compelling 

way, and the kind of team-bonding that can only be 

built by serving God together. 

If you or someone you know is intrigued by this 

outreach position, please reach out to Joshua Dyck. 

He’d be happy to share more about the mission, 

logistics, and details of this opportunity. 

Joshua - 204-304-2227 or jdyck@endthekilling.ca 

 

 


